
 

 

IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
REFER TO: M070904 

September 12, 2007 

The Commission was briefed by the NRC staff on its comprehensive action plan to address security issues in the Agency=s 
materials programs. The staff should provide the Commission with an estimate of the number of general license devices 
that are Category 3 or greater. The Commission will provide specific direction to the staff in its Staff Requirements 
Memorandum on the plan submitted for Commission approval in SECY-07-0147, AResponse to U.S. Government 
Accountability Office Recommendations and Other Recommendations to Address Security Issues in the U.S. Nuclear 
Regulatory Commission Materials Program.” 

MEMORANDUM TO: Luis A. Reyes  
Executive Director for Operations 

FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - BRIEFING ON RADIOACTIVE MATERIALS SECURITY AND LICENSING, 2:30 
P.M., TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 4, 2007, COMMISSIONERS’ CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT 
NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE)

cc: Chairman Klein 
Commissioner Jaczko 
Commissioner Lyons 
OGC 
CFO 
OCA 
OIG 
OPA 
Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ACNW, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
PDR 

 
 

          


